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WIS ADDENDUM TO SCHOOL FEES — SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

Due to the current economic climate and as part of the School’s annual review of terms & conditions, we
would like to inform all parents that from September 2024, whole school monthly tuition fees will be
invoiced in accordance with the table below.

Cohort Tuition fees €

Primary 1- Sparrows €552

Primary 2- Robins €552

Primary 3- Owls €578

KS3 €600

KS4 €615

AS/A2 level €200 per subject. (English, Maths, Spanish, Business Studies)

Please note that this is only the second increase in 4 years and reflects fees which are still very competitive.

Consolidating information:

1.The registration fee for all new students will be a one-off payment of €600 per student

2. A non-refundable deposit fee of €600 will be made at the time of registration.

3. A Resource, School Planner and License’s fee of €320 will be invoiced annually.

4. For current students, a holding enrolment fee of €200 must be paid by 01% June each academic year, to
secure a placement for September. (This will be deducted from your September monthly fees)

5. If you do not wish your child to return in September, please give notice by 015 June 2024 via email to
y.wilson@willowinternationalschool.es

If the school does not receive withdrawal notice, we will presume that your child will be returning in
September 2024 and you will be automatically invoiced. Due to an increased waiting list, it is very important
that we have the correct information regarding our September intake. This information must be processed
by the school each year and submitted to the education authorities. This is a very time-consuming process
and it is therefore imperative, that we have all the correct information in a timely fashion.

WIS continues to provide an excellent education in a warm and friendly environment, priding ourselves on
small classes. We have our second OFSTED Inspection due on the 21st and 22nd of March and are confident
that we can achieve an outstanding report. We gained a Good with Outstanding features on our previous
inspection in 2022 and are one of the only schools to achieve this at such an early stage after opening in
2020. We are also proud to be ranked in the top ten schools on the national school’s data base.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school.

Warmest regards — manda Riding
(Headteacher/Director)
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